
 

 
 

The Johns Hopkins Hospital/Health System 

IMMUNIZATION NOTIFICATION 

 

In order to reduce the risk of patients acquiring potentially lethal infectious diseases, the 

Hospital has adopted a policy requiring that individuals working in clinical settings must 

have demonstrated immunity to certain childhood diseases.  

 

If you are offered a position in a patient care area, you will be asked to bring 

documentation of having Rubeola, Rubella, Varicella (chicken pox), Mumps and 

Hepatitis B or a vaccination record.  

 

If you have never had one of these diseases or a vaccination against the disease, we will 

require that you have a vaccination.  

 

Please note that if you require a Varicella vaccination, it will delay your start date by 6 

weeks. 

 

 

Please sign as acknowledgment of notification. 

 

 

SIGNATURE: ________________________________________ 

 

 

DATE: _________________________________________      


